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Due to COVID-19 and the physical closure of University of Wisconsin-Eau 
Claire in March, McIntyre Library did not print the spring issue of our 
biannual newsletter, Off the Shelf. Instead, many of the stories were 
published as separate news items. Below is a collection of permalinks to 
these stories, in lieu of a formal publication. 
 

 

 Celebrating National Library Week 2020/ From the Director’s Desk 

 

 McIntyre Library Staff and Student News 

 

 Blugold Alumnus Finds Gridiron Success 

 

2020 Graduate Wins Library Student Employee Scholarship 

 

https://perma.cc/4U37-7G6T
https://perma.cc/8AXZ-BT8E
https://perma.cc/8ZUE-AH3J
https://perma.cc/5GWB-764J

